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Laurel Institute of Technology to Host Information Session 

for New Fort Mill Campus 4-7 PM WEDNESDAY, August 9 

THE SCHOOL WILL OFFER TOURS, FACULTY, AND STAFF MEET-AND-GREET, DEMONSTRATIONS, 
SNACKS & MORE  
 

Fort Mill, SC (July 24, 2023) – Laurel Institutes, a well-known family of post-secondary 

technical schools founded in 1985 in Western Pennsylvania, is providing residents of York 

County, SC, and surrounding areas with a chance to preview their new healthcare educational 

facility at 127 Ben Casey Drive, Suite 101, in Fort Mill, SC on Wednesday, August 9 from 4-7 

PM. 

Laurel Institute of Technology’s Ft. Mill school will offer post-secondary students the 

opportunity to earn a Diploma in Cardiovascular Technology in just 16 months. The first class 

will begin this fall on September 13, 2023. Day and night programs will be offered. 

 

Visitors to the Information Session will get to meet faculty and staff, tour the new classrooms, 

view equipment demonstrations, and learn more about the school’s exciting new program.  

 

Enrollment for the first class is currently underway, with the next class starting September 13, 

2023.  Prospective students are invited to visit Laurel’s website, www.laurel.edu to register for 

the event or to schedule a tour that best fits their schedule.  

Conveniently located in Fort Mill, SC, Laurel Institute of Technology is a short drive from 

Interstate I-77 (Exits 88 or 85) off of Highway 160 in the new One Sixty West II Medical 

Building. For more information, visit www.laurel.edu or call 803-802-0700. 

 

### 
 

http://www.laurel.edu/

